
 

 

Thursday, March 11, 2021 

Notice to Customers 

 

Notice to Customers – Withdrawal of Port Congestion Surcharge – SYDNEY 

 

Dear Valued Customer, 
 
 
On behalf of our Principals, TS Lines Ltd, we would like to advise customers that due to improved 

conditions at the port of Sydney, Port Congestion Surcharge (PCS) of USD 280/TEU will be 

withdrawn.  

First applicable vessel as follows: 

CAT Service:       YM SUCCESS / 154S / ETA SYD 4th April 

 
Yours Faithfully, 
          
Seaway Agencies Pty. Ltd., 
As agents only, for and on behalf of T.S. Lines Ltd 
 
Export Phone: 1300 018 956 
Import Phone: 1300 060 489  
Export Docs Email: expdocs@tslines.com.au  
Import Docs Email: imports@tslines.com.au 
Export Bookings Email: bookings@tslines.com.au 
Sales Email: sales@tslines.com.au  
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